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Comments: I think obliterating roads is a total waste of taxpayer money. Closing them or putting a gate up is one

thing. But "decommissioning"/obliterating/dropping atomic bombs always looks like trash and definitely is not

"natural rehabilitation".

 

 

Access road to the Fritzer Ranch is an RS-2477 roadway and should be open to the public. 

 

 

As should Three Mile Road,  Quartz Creek Road. Sugar Creek Road. And every other road the Forest Service

has unilaterally deemed that the peasants are not worthy of traveling. 

 

 

Parks Creek Trail has been conspicuously removed from the current Payette National Forest motor vehicle use

map (MVUM). Intentionally? Regardless: it is a popular motorcycle trail that more experienced riders enjoy as a

loop trail.

 

 

Personally   I believe all roads should remain open. 

 

 

Scott

 

 

 


